
Mt. Blue Regional School District 
129 Seamon Road Suite 2 

Farmington, Maine  04938 

 

Telephone (207) 778-6571 Fax:  (207) 778-4160 

 

October 27, 2020 
 
Dear CCHS Parents and Staff, 
 
I have received several questions and concerns about the ventilation system at Cape Cod Hill School. 
In response, our Director of Facilities, Bill Greenlaw, had the ventilation system and air exchange 
tested, and the airflow reviewed. The review was thorough. The good news is that the system is 
exchanging air at a rate that exceeds the recommendations and is functioning at full capacity. 
 
During the fall and warmer weather days, we took extra precautions, as recommended by the Maine 
DOE for all schools, and opened windows and used fans to increase airflow in accordance with district 
protocols. Now that colder weather is upon us, we are shutting windows and currently have the air 
handlers operating at maximum capacity. All indoor air quality test results are considered excellent and 
that there is more than adequate air circulation and exchange to provide a healthy environment for our 
students and staff.  
 
Please be assured that our daily protocols follow all recommendations of the Maine CDC and Maine 
DOE. Student and staff safety is the focus of these protocols and at the forefront of our facilities 
management plan. Included below is an example of the information we receive as we continually 
monitor the various components of the ventilation system.  

 
 
Sincerely, 
Tina Meserve 
Superintendent 

Committed to providing an environment where students can 
achieve their maximum potential. 
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